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Dear Potential Candidate, 
 
Thank you so much for your interest in our school.  As the advert, says we are a small school 
with a big heart.  We are truly blessed with amazing children, dedicated and hardworking staff, 
supportive parents and an experienced governing body. 
 
St Lewis school is set in a beautiful rural location which exemplifies the true beauty of creation.  
Staff are skilled and creative in using our grounds to ensure all our children benefit from and 
enjoy an exciting, adventurous and well-planned curriculum which embraces their full range of 
gifts and talents. Children thrive and flourish at our school through our curriculum offer. They 
achieve and attain well. 
 
In the Autumn term, Ofsted detailed the many strengths of our school and all that it can offer.  
We are now imminently awaiting our Catholic School inspection when we can celebrate all the 
school’s Catholic life, work and mission. 
 
As our head of school, you will work closely with an experienced Executive head teacher.  This 
is a new leadership model for our school and one which we are very excited about as we embark 
on the next phase of our journey.  
 
Governors are supportive of and encourage professional development for you and all staff.  We 
are ambitious for everyone in our school community.  
 
Please visit our school and look on our website for more information.   
 
Again, thank you for your time and interest and I look forward to receiving an application from 
you.  
 
Best wishes 
 
Maria McGarry 
Chair of Governors 
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